
HARRIS COUNTY MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 500 

Lake 1G Tie Back Wall Repair Update – 4/2/2020 

 

Final project inspection is complete and final 
repairs were completed 3/27/2020. The 
temporary dam is removed and contractor 
demobilization will finish this week. We thank 
the residents for their cooperation and patience 
through this successful project. For questions 
please contact Kara Jackson 
(kjackson@ehrainc.com) or J.T. Gaden 
(jgaden@ehrainc.com) with EHRA engineering.  

 


